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Threatt, Linnetta

From: Judi Ward <judlhward@gmaiI.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 5,2018 10:28 AM
To: Statements

Subject: Water Rates

Since I'm retired and on a fixed income, I would like to request that our rates not be increased.

The new Tax Cuts and Jobs Act will create a windfall of additional revenue for Carolina Water Service, Inc. of
NC. Water rates are getting higher and higher and that is a service we cannot do without.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

FILED
Judi Ward

507A Village Green Dr.
Morehead City, NC 28557
252-725-1852 APR 05 Z018
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